Suzanne Owens-Pike

Many waters in Minnesota are already polluted from sulfate. We should do everything in our power
to protect the clean water we still have. Climate change will continue to put great pressure on our
water supply. We should not put Minnesota at risk for losing the clean water we still have.

In addition, we have caused so much harm to indigenous communities. We should respect and
support the needs of their communities and protect all places where wild rice still grows.

Keep to the highest standards to protect our waters from possible sulfate pollution!



